
Discharging fireworks will only be allowed the following days: 

 June 29, 2020 until 11:59 PM MDT July 5, 2020  

There shall be NO DISCHARGE of fireworks or other pyrotechnics any 
other day. If there is a County or State open burning ban in effect, it will 
nullify and supersede this time period. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Town office at  

(406) 769-2621, any council member or Mayor Portra. 


